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A MESSAGE TO PARENTS 
AND CAREGIVERS FROM 
Professor Nicola Spurrier, 
Chief Public Health Of�cer

Dear parents and caregivers,

The COVID-19 pandemic has been a worrying time for all of us.

The Delta COVID-19 variant is twice as infectious as the original COVID-19 strain and there are 
now more cases in children and young people.

Vaccination is the best way to protect you, your family, and your friends from getting sick, and 
reduce the risk of outbreaks and school closures.


